
 

 

For immediate release: Braille Literacy Grant Application Announcement 
 
Friends of the North Carolina Library for the Blind and Physically Handicapped 
 
Braille Literacy Grant 
 
The Friends of the NC Library for the Blind and Physically Handicapped seek to award two separate 
grants, up to $1,000, to address braille literacy among children and adults in North Carolina. Proposals 
are expected to address the needs of children and/or adults who are visually impaired in braille literacy 
efforts such as, but not limited to, training, services, education, and outreach. The Braille Literacy Grant 
has been established to fill a gap in funding for braille training, programs, and services. Financial need 
is a priority. 
 
The individual and organization grant applications are available online and as print download docu-
ments to be submitted by mail. The application deadline for proposals submitted online or by mail is 
April 1. The Braille Literacy grant applications, along with additional information, can be found at: 
 
https://www.friendsnclbph.org/braille_literacy_grant_informa.php 
 
 
Email questions about the Braille Literacy Grant and/or the application process to: 
info@friendsnclbph.org 
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